
 

NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION OF THE COUNTY OF ORANGE,  

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Zoning 

Administrator, cancelled their May 19, 2022, 1:30 PM meeting, due to 

a defect in the posting of the public notice.  Items that were scheduled 

to be heard on the date of June 2, 2022 will be rescheduled and public 

noticed to a date uncertain, at this time.  

For additional information, contact Sharon Gilliam, Secretary for the 

County of Orange, Zoning Administrator, at (714) 667-9658 

 

 

        

Sharon Gilliam 

Secretary, Zoning Administrator  

 


